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UC Effort Reporting System
User Experience :: Page Map

Version 1.1 ~ Tuesday, December 07, 2004

Notes:

Sign In

Effort Report 
List

Edit
Effort Report

Save

Cancel

Admin
Console

(tbd*)

View
Effort Report

(and browse 
history)

Certify

Search
Configuration

(tbd*)

* tbd: no representation in this version, as yet to be designed 

The Page Map provides a 
“table of contents” for the 
web application.  

As the application 
develops, the page map 
will show all possible 
paths through the 
different pages of the 
application.
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UC Effort Reporting System
User Experience :: Sign-In
Version 1.1 ~ Tuesday, December 07, 2004

Notes:

This sign-in page would 
only be seen if the 
campus version of the 
ERS system does not 
want to use their own 
sign-in mechanism.
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UC Effort Reporting System
User Experience :: Report List

Version 1.1 ~ Tuesday, December 07, 2004

Notes:

This example shows a PI 
who certifies for himself 
and for two other people 
who work on his projects.

Since the PI has used the 
system before, they are 
taken directly to list of 
Reports assigned to them. 
Which list they see is 
customizable by clicking 
Change Criteria.

Uncertified reports in the 
list have both an Edit and 
a View button. Certified 
reports would only have a 
View button 

Each column can be 
sorted by clicking on the 
header cell of the column.

The data in this prototype 
is completely made up. 
Could you tell?
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UC Effort Reporting System
User Experience :: Edit Effort Report

Version 1.1 ~ Tuesday, December 07, 2004

Notes:

Things to note:

Report requires multiple 
certifications checkbox. 

View History link beside 
the version.

Add Additional Sponsored 
Project button would 
bring up a pop-up 
window that with a 
sponsored fund picker.

In the system, editing a 
field would dynamically 
update all the other 
calculated fields.

In the system, if the total 
fields did not calculate 
out to 100% or 0% as 
required they would 
change color to show an 
error case and the Certify 
Effort Report button 
would dim.
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UC Effort Reporting System
User Experience :: View Certified Effort Report

Version 1.1 ~ Tuesday, December 07, 2004

Notes:

This screen represents a 
certified Effort Report in 
View Mode (as opposed to 
Edit mode)

Missing from this screen 
is a way to browse 
through all the previous 
versions of the report and 
browse the comments.


